


THANK YOU TO ALL STUDENTS WHO SUBMITTED A

ENTRY FOR THE FIELD DAY T-SHIRT CONTEST!

ALL OF YOU ARE WINNERS IN OUR EYES AND WILL BE

RECEIVING A RITA’S GIFT CARD!

ADDISON COLGAN (#3)

RECEIVED THE MOST VOTES AND WILL BE FEATURED

ON OUR 2021 FIELD DAY SHIRT!

GREAT JOB ST. STAN’S STUDENTS!



  
April   22,   2021   

  
Dear   Parents,     
  

We   are   proud   to   announce   that   we   have   raised   $5,325.00   so   far   and   have   read   
4,959   minutes.   All   student   accounts   have   been   activated.   Teachers   in   the   upper   
grades   had   the   students   activate   their   personal   page   with   their   school   email.   If   
your   child’s   account   in   the   younger   grades   was   not   activated   as   of   Monday   the   
19th,   the   page   was   activated   with   your   child’s   school   email.     
  

This   activated   personal   page   enables   a   parent   or   the   reader   to   log   in   reading   
minutes   completed   at   home.   You   can   make   a   donation   and   use   the   promotional   
tools   to   reach   out   to   family   and   friends   to   show   their   support   on   the   reader’s   
personal   page.   On   our   school   website   is   a   Read-A-Thon   link   to   make   a   donation   
to   a   reader.   The   link   on   our   website   will   ask   you   for   the   reader’s   name,   and   it   will   
take   you   directly   to   his/her   page   to   make   a   donation.     
  

$100.00   donation   per   family   to   the   Read-A-Thon   is   a   2020-2021   workbond   
requirement.This   can   be   offset   by   the   support   of   the   reader’s   family   and   friends.   
The   donations   will   be   used   to   benefit   the   students   through   technology   upgrades,   
special   programs   and   activities,   and   needed   school   supplies.     
  

If   you   would   like   to   send   in   cash   or   a   check,   please   send   to   the   attention   of:     
Lisa   Grover,   Read-A-Thon    (along   with   your   family   name   and   child’s/children's   
name(s)   and   grade(s)   Check   made   payable   to:   St.   Stan’s   HSA   
  

Out   of   Uniform   Pass   per   $100.00   donation   will   be   awarded   and   the   class   raising   
the   most   money   will   receive   a   pizza   party.     
  

If   you   have   any   questions,   please   email    lgrover@sskschool.org .     
  

Thank   you   for   your   support!   
  

mailto:lgrover@sskschool.org


         

  

  

St.   Stanislaus   Kostka   School   Advisory   Committee   
  

Ron   Madeira                            Kim   Carlson                                        Stacy   McGrane                               Annette   Hockenjos   
                   Walter   Christian                   Jennifer   Taylor                                   Kennedy   O’Brian     Lisa   Grover   
                                                      Samantha   Girard                           John   Wisniewski   

April   22,   2021   
Dear   St.   Stanislaus   Kostka   School   Families,   

As   members   of   the   School   Advisory   Committee,   we   assist   Father   Ken   and   Mrs.   Hodder   in   developing   a   
vision   for   our   school,   retain   and   increase   enrollment,   and   develop   and   execute   ideas   for   raising   funds   for   our   
school.   We   also   work   in   partnership   with   the   HSA .    If   you   are   interested   in   learning   more   about   the   mission   of   the   
Advisory   Committee   and/or   have   ideas   that   would   help   benefit   our   school,   please   reach   out   to   Lisa   Grover,   
lgrover@sskschool.org .   

Thank   you   to   the   following   parents   who   have   assisted   or   are   currently   assisting   us   in   completing   projects:     
Mr.   Allan   Balagot   and   Mrs.   Patricia   Durning   for   Catholic   Schools   Week   preparation   projects;   Mr.   Justin   Girard   who   
offers   his   services   to   repair   Chromebooks.   We   are   very   pleased   to   announce   that   Mr.   Steven   Then   is   currently   
assisting   us   with   the   redesign   of   our   school   website.     

At   this   time   we   are   seeking   community   help   to   beautify   our   school   property.   We   are   in   need   of   
landscaping   services   for   the   entrance   on   MacArthur   Avenue   and   in   front   of   our   school.   If   you   are   able   to   provide   
services,   please   contact   Walter   Christian,    wrchristian@gmail.com    or   Ron   Madeira,    ronaldmadeira@gmail.com .     
We   are   also   in   need   of   help   with :   
-   designing   a   marketing   campaign   for   donations/community   support   of   services   
-   disposal   of   older   equipment   
-   filling   potholes   /   repaving   parking   lot   
-   roofing   repairs   
-   repairs   of   damaged   drop   ceiling   tiles     

If   you   are   able   to   help   with   any   of   the   projects   listed   above,   your   workbond   obligation   will   be   reduced   or   
eliminated   based   on   the   services   you   are   able   to   offer.   Thank   you   for   your   time   and   support   of   our   school.    
Sincerely,    
School   Advisory   Committee   
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Donate   Today!     
Be   a   part   of   the   CHANGE.     

  
The   students   had   a   Zoom   meeting   on   
3/18/21   with   Grace   Herbert,   President/Founder   of   Finding   Shelter   
Animal   Rescue.   Ms.   Herbert   spoke   about   the   animals   that   her   
organization   rescues.   They   do   a   lot   of   puppy   mill   rescues   so   most   of   
the   dogs   have   special   needs.     

  
We   are   asking   for   monetary   donations   
to   help   this   shelter   with   the   medical   
care   for   the   animals.     
Any   amount   is   appreciated.     
Please   send   donations   to   Mrs.   Grover  
by   April   30th.   Checks   can   be   made   out   
to   St.   Stan’s   School.   We   will   be   making   
our   school   donation   online.     

               The   shelter   is   also   in   need   of   new   or   gently   used   towels     
                      to   help   support   our   dog   pals   at   Finding   Shelter!     
             Collection   bins   will   be   located   at   all   entrances   of   the   school.     

  
This   service   project   was   organized   by   Elizabeth   Bera,   Grade   8.   

Elizabeth’s   passion   to   help   this   organization   is   inspiring.     
Thank   you   for   your   support!   

  





Question of the Day:

~Have you ordered 
your 2020-2021 
yearbook?!

If not, fill out the 
attached order form 
today! Return it back 
to school ASAP to 
guarantee your 
colorful copy!



Saint Stanislaus Kostka 
School

Yearbook Order Form
2020-2021

Please fill out the form below. 
Return it, along with your payment, to 
school, “Att: Mrs. Zygmund.” 

All orders are due by May 24th. 
Orders received after this date will 
not be accepted. Thank you! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Child’s name (Please print): 
_________________________________

Child’s grade: ________

Quantity of books: _____

Amount enclosed @ $30 each: ________

Please make checks payable to St. Stanislaus Kostka 
School. 


